Confederated Tribes of the Umatilla Indian Reservation

46411 Timíne Way Pendleton, OR 97801



General Council

www.ctuir.org email: generalcouncil@ctuir.org Phone & Fax: 541-429-7378

General Council Notification of

Cancellation July 18, 2024

Due to the passing of a tribal member and out of respect for the family, General Council officers have voted unanimously to cancel this week's meeting. This is the traditional practice upon the passing of CTUIR tribal members, that the General Council office will pause and honor the family(s).

Next General Council meeting is scheduled for August 15, 2024. Please keep our community and families in prayer during these days.